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Gala COVID-19 Vaccination Requirement  
 

The Christ Hospital Health Network is the leading healthcare provider in the Tristate. It is 
our responsibility, as an institution devoted to health and healing, to protect the well-
being of our community. 
 
Given our clinical mission, and because your safety is our number one concern, we are 
requiring that all attendees at our 2021 Gala on October 2 be vaccinated against the 
COVID-19 virus. This includes all patrons, workers, vendors, entertainers, and everyone 
who enters our private event that evening. Vaccinations will be verified.  
 
We are committed to the health and safety of our community and it is incumbent upon 
us to do everything we can to keep our patients, their families, our staff, and the 
community safe.  Science, data, and evidence-based medicine are the lenses through 
which we make our decisions.  
 
Thank you for supporting The Christ Hospital Health Network and for endorsing our 
position with the vaccine. If you or anyone you know needs a vaccine, please visit our 
website to schedule an appointment at one of our convenient locations.  
 
https://www.thechristhospital.com/patient-resources/covid-19/covid-19-vaccine 

 
The more people are vaccinated, the safer our world will be.  
 

https://www.thechristhospital.com/patient-resources/covid-19/covid-19-vaccine

